

February Newsletter

Dear Hope Grows Families,

We are excited to be entering into the second month of 2022! A warm welcome to all new families! We are thankful for all our children, families and staff. Winter is here! Please check your child's cubbies to ensure appropriate clothing for the chilly weather. We will be exploring different themes during outdoor (weather permitting) and indoor curriculum exploration with friends! We are looking forward to seeing all children grow and develop in different ways through out the remainder of the school year.



Corona Virus Intake
Procedures are still in
effect:

Please continue to wear masks, regardless of vaccination status

Please continue to sanitize upon entry

Please continue to check your child's temperature and record intake questions

Please wait in the Lobby for a staff member to walk your child to their classroom.



Additionally, please continue to monitor symptoms and keep your children home if you see these symptoms: cough, shortness of breath, fever above 100.4 or higher, chills shivering, muscle pain, sore throat, headache, loss of sense of taste or smell and gastrointestinal symptoms, such as nausea vomiting or diarrhea. A doctor's note and/or Covid-19 PCR test may be required to return to care.



We are closed on Monday, February 21, 2022 for President's Day.



Our

Valentine's Day Party
will take place on
Wednesday, February 16
at 3:30pm. A Signup
Genius sheet will go out
soon!

Life Cubby:

Please check your LifeCubby app for class reminders, newsletters, menus and activities.

Tuition Reminders:

Tuition payments are due at the beginning of each week on Mondays. Late payment fees are applicable. **BIRTHDAYS**: If your child has a birthday in the month of February, please feel free to celebrate with us! Please schedule a Friday birthday party with the office. Kindly remember to celebrate with **NUT FREE** treats.



Please visit us @ www.hopegrowschilddevelopmentcenter.com

Like our page @Hope Grows Child Development "Hope Grows is a place where we promote equality and diversity"

-Salema Horn, Owner